
EERTA
I am very pleased to let you know that EERTA will be 
continuing as an active unit of the Long Island Zone. I 
have been informed that Fred Conway will continue as 
President of EERTA and Dom LiCausi will serve as Vice 
President. Sue LiCausi and Eileen Holmes will continue 
as Secretary and Treasurer, respectively. Fred will provide 
additional information about the make-up of the Board 
of Directors and detailed plans for a gala Back-to-School 
luncheon.

For over 40 years, EERTA has been keeping retired East 
End teachers in touch with each other and informed of 
educational topics, health care, pension news and other 
senior citizens issues. Luncheons and holiday parties have 
given you great memories and now, it’s time to make 
more!

With best wishes for continued success,
Eileen Holmes
President, Long Island Zone

HEALTH ADVISORY
On June 7th, New York City was reported to have the 
worst air quality of all the cities in the world because of 
the Canadian fires! Be sure to wear a mask if your area 
looks smoggy. To check on air quality go to airnow.gov on 
your phone or computer.
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CALENDAR
Sept. 20, 2023	 LIZ Fall Annual Mtg
Oct. 11-13, 2023	 RENY Convention
Contact Eileen Holmes, elo2@optimum.net, 
if you are interested in being a delegate to  
the convention at Turning Stone.

LONG  ISLAND ZONE

DIRECTORY
President...............................Eileen Holmes
Vice President..................... Valentine Stype
Secretary........................... Alicia Winowsky
Treasurer........................... Dominic LiCausi
Awards Chair....................Mary Ella Moeller
Awards Co-Chair..................Jo Anne Powell
Bylaws Chair.........................Jo Anne Powell
Community Service..............Angelo Grande
Finance & Budget Chair........... Leigh Powell
Friendly Service Chair........ Alicia Winowsky 
Friendly Service Co-Chair.....Dee McKinnon
Health Advocacy Chair.........Jo Anne Powell
Historian.............................. Valentine Stype
Legislation Action................ Valentine Stype
Membership Chair...................Ruth Doroski
Nominations Chair..................Kathy Grande
Program Chair..................... Valentine Stype
Public Relations Chair............Eileen Holmes
Resolutions Chair.....................Ruth Doroski
Newsletter Editor, Website....Jo Anne Powell
EERTA President.......................Bob Svoboda
WERTA President..................... Emily Caristo

Now that we have an email service, 
sending out bulletins has been facilitated. 
If you are reading this on the RENY 
website, please send your email address 
to KCecala@nysrta.org (and your news to 
lizonenews@gmail.com) in order to receive 
LIZ NEWS BULLETINS directly! 


